

11 January 2024

Mr. Chen Guan-Yu Sales Supervisor Wu Dang Taipei, Taiwan

Dear Mr. Chen:

The Philippine Department of Tourism-Taiwan (PDOT-Taiwan) wishes to thank you for participating in the bidding for the PDOT Taiwan Desk Top Computer Rental.

Resulting from the evaluation conducted by the PDOT-Taiwan, we are pleased to inform you that **Wu Dang** has been selected as the winning bidder who shall provide for the computer rental.

We shall issue a separate "Notice to Proceed" that will indicate the start of your engagement with us.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing in the space provided below and email back to us the signed copy at philtour@ms57.hinet.net

Very truly yours,

HAZEL H. JAVIER

Tourism Director and Attache
Philippine Department of Tourism

Acknowledgment Receipt:

Wu Dang

Date: 2024/17 119